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Stormwater Culvert Improvements
6th & 7th Street 
REQUEST FOR BIDS (“RFB”)

LETTER OF CLARIFICATION
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Question:
Is a performance bond required to bid and/or complete that “Stormwater Culvert Improvements 6th & 7th Street”?
The Village of Ferrelview and the County of Platte require in the 2022 Project Agreement under item 10. ‘The project sponsor (The Village of Ferrelview) agrees to require that the contractor submit a performance bond for the proposed work.  
 
Question:
Who, if anyone, needs to be notified in regards to commencing work and how far in advance?
The Village of Ferrelview and the County of Platte require in the 2022 Project Agreement under item 12. “The project sponsor (The Village of Ferrelview) agrees to provide 48 hour notice to Platte County prior to commencement of work.” 
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